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Dear! Code A

I am writing further to my letter to you of 23rd November 2000.

I have now contacted Dr Knapman and propose that a meeting be set up for you and your
sister to meet with Dr Knapman and myself on Wednesday 20th December 2000 at 2 pm, at
Gosport Health Centre. If you would like to call at the reception desk, a member of staff will
direct you to the meeting room.

Could you please confirm with my secretary, ™ "Gode A 2t the address below if this date is
‘convenient for you. ' '

Yours sincerely

Fiona Cameron
Divisional General Manager



